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We are just about one week away from our 3rd annual Robert Tedford Memorial Road Race and we are looking
forward to what is sure to be our best turnout yet. The road race was created to honor longtime Recreation Director
Robert Tedford and all proceeds are put toward projects that promote or enhance recreational facilities and
opportunities. So please join us in honoring Bob the best way we know how to...by enjoying the outdoors! 

Please feel free to peruse the programs that still have openings this fall and please also note that basketball
registration ends for all programs on November 18. 

We look forward to seeing you outside this fall! 

Dustin Huguenin
Ellington Recreation Director 

3RD ANNUAL ROBERT TEDFORD MEMORIAL 5K

On November 12 our annual Robert Tedford Memorial Road Race will return to some of Ellington's most picturesque
roads. Overall winners will receive awards and all participants will receive race swag and custom finisher

medals. Younger participants can also register for our smaller duration 3k. 

Register Here

YOUTH BASKETBALL REGISTRATION​

https://runsignup.com/Race/CT/Ellington/RobertTedfordMemorialRoadRace
https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2566638
https://www.ellingtongirlssoftball.org/
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=898273
http://www.ellingtonlax.usl.la/


Youth Basketball Registration for grades 3 - 12 ends on November 18! Please register by following the below links.
We are also always in need of volunteer coaches, if you are interested in coaching please reach out to

kbarrett@ellington-ct.gov

4 Year Olds

2nd Graders

5th & 6th Grade Girls

7th & 8th Grade Boys

Kindergarteners

3rd & 4th Grade Girls

5th & 6th Grade Boys

First Graders

3rd & 4th Grade Boys

7th & 8th Grade Girls

9th - 12th Grade Boys

SPONSORS NEEDED!

Please consider sponsoring our youth
basketball season! Sponsorships are offered for
as low as $75 and gets you publicity in our
monthly newsletter and a spot on our banner
at every major gymnasium in town that results
in hundreds of impressions every week. Click
below to fill out your sponsor form today! 

Sponsor Form

JUKIDO

http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4920
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4919
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4916
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4914
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4921
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4915
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4913
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4922
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4912
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4917
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4918
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1667490033/ellingtonctgov/fbqfq16rwofgzt0atm99/SponsorLetterForm.pdf


Jukido has blended techniques from jujitsu, judo, aikido and karate. Jukido is perfect for children ages 5 and over.
Our program is led by the experienced and knowledgeable Jacob Ward and runs on Monday nights at Center School

through out the year. For more information and to register please follow the below session links.

Session 2 (11/7)

Adult (30+) Pick Up Basketball - Residents Only

Informal pick up style basketball for adults aged 30 and up. Play
begins on September 12 at 5:30 - 8:30 PM and continues every
Monday through June 5, 2023.

Register Here

LETTERS TO SANTA

http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4852
http://apm.activecommunities.com/ellingtonrec/Activity_Search/4855


Each year, dozens of Ellington families send letters to the North Pole, and each year the Recreation Department
helps to ensure each letter receives a response from Santa Claus himself. To participate, please drop off your letters

at Santa's Mail Box in the Ellington Post Office starting on November 28.
Please also ensure your letter has your child's full name and legible return address so that we can ensure a

successful delivery. 
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